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GOVERNMEN'.I:F SAINT LUCIA
MINISTRY OF FINANCE
CUSTOMS & EXCISE DEPARTMENT

NOTICE
NO. 2 of 2023

CUSTOMS NOTICE OF March 01, 2023

The Customs and Excise Department (the Department) is soliciting
your assistance of our commercial clients and partners in the
following:

1. Providing the Department with a current list of your
authorized signatories and initials for the updating of our
files and

2. Be informed that correspondence to the Comptroller of
Customs and Excise Department should be addressed as
follows:

Comptroller of Customs
Customs & Excise Department
3" Floor, Maher Centre
William Peter Boulevard
CASTRIES, St. Lucia

Further, Email correspondence should be directed to
customsdept@customs.gov.Ic

We are grateful for your assistance in facilitating the aforementioned
as we strive to-provide you with the most efficient service.
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Sherman T. G. Empagnuel (Mr.)
Comptroller of Customs (Ag.)




